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16th October 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
SIXTH FORM OPEN EVENING 
Tuesday 7th November 2023        5.45pm – 7.45pm 
 
We would like to invite you and your son/daughter to our annual Sixth Form Open Evening.  
 
This event provides an opportunity for you to meet our staff and students and learn about life in the Sixth Form at The Piggott School. 
The evening is a ‘marketplace’ event allowing you to visit as many subject stalls as you wish, meet with key staff, and ask questions 
that will help you to familiarise yourselves with our curriculum offer. Information will be available regarding the application process 
and entry requirements for post-16 learning, including the extensive co-curricular and enrichment opportunities available to students 
at our school. 
 
The Piggott School Sixth Form has demonstrated outstanding success rates in both academic and vocational courses over recent years.  
We achieved exceptional A-Level and Level 3 results in Summer 2023 (34% A*- A; 63% A*- B and 84.5% A*- C). These results put The 
Piggott School in the top tier of schools in the country in relation to academic performance. Our success rates demonstrate the hard 
work and commitment of students, alongside high levels of skilful teaching, expertise and support offered by staff. Equally, the Sixth 
Form provides a wealth of opportunities for personal development – an area noted as “outstanding” by OFSTED in 2017. 
 
Staff, and our current sixth form students, will be ready to welcome you on the evening. The subject stalls will be based in our Sixth 
Form Centre, English, and Mathematics blocks. A map will be provided on arrival and prefects will be there to guide you to the relevant 
classrooms for your chosen subjects. A prospectus on the school website will assist you with further detail and information for each 
subject area.  A QR code will link you to the prospectus and application form. 
 
There will be a presentation from Mrs Alexander, Headteacher, to parents and students at 5:45pm, 6:30pm and at 7:15pm in the 
library. We would encourage you to attend one of the talks. No booking is necessary, but we would encourage you to arrive promptly 
to secure your seat.  
 
The Sixth Form leadership team will be on hand to answer any questions you may have and there will also be representatives from 
the SEN and Careers departments. We look forward to meeting all current Year 11 students and parents.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr A Dusterhoft    Miss L Reynolds 

Head of Sixth Form Head of Year 12 and 13 
 

http://www.piggottschool.org/

